NOTTINGHAM UNIVERSITY
SAMWORTH ACADEMY

Dear Parent/Carers,

As we come to the end of the Summer Term | would like to share with you some of the final
arrangements.

Activities Afternoons
Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 will be in activities afternoons on Thursday 20" and Friday 215 July.
Students will need to bring trainers in case they opt into a PE activity.

Last Day of Term
Our last day in school is Tuesday 25" July. Students will be involved in reward assemblies
with their Heads of Year throughout the morning.

Students may leave school from 12.15. If they wish to stay and have a school dinner they may
leave no later than 1pm.

Return to school — Monday 4" September 2017

Our return to school will be slightly different this year.

Students in Years 7 and 11 (September 2017) will arrive at school at the normal time of
8.40am.

Students in Years 8, 9 and 10 should arrive from 10.30am. This is break time so they will have
the opportunity to buy a snack before lessons start. They should be in their tutor sets by
10.45am. This will allow our new Year 7 students a calmer start to the day while we settle
them into their new routine.

All students should make sure that they have equipment for a normal school day.

May | take this opportunity to thank you as always for your support this year and wish you all
a restful summer.

Maria Whiteley
School Leader
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